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Together Everyone Achieves More 

CURWEN WEEKLY 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We would like to thank you all for attending our Welcome Meetings. We hope you find them useful, 
and as discussed we will be saving all of the Powerpoints on the school website. You will also find 
support with using Google Classroom at home if you need it: https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/
page/?title=Help+to+get+online&pid=374  

Following numerous requests from parents, we will also be arranging some online safety training. 
Please do continue to share any issues with us in order that we can work together to keep the children 
safe on the internet. 
 

This week it has been lovely to see year 6 going out on their first educational visit of the year. We hope 
that you agree with us how valuable these experiences are in helping the children to understand and 
remember their learning. We have plenty more visits coming up, so thank you all in advance for your 
support. 
 

We already have lots of school uniform building up! PLEASE ensure your child's clothing is all named so 
that it can more easily make its way back to you.  
 

As you will know, we are running several charity fundraising events. Please only donate if you can 
afford to. 
 

We wish you a wonderful weekend! 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 

4A, 4G, 5C, 5PB & 6K- 100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Help+to+get+online&pid=374
https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Help+to+get+online&pid=374


We would like to thank all parents that have 
downloaded the app and are reading our 

communications. We would like to remind all parents 
that it’s absolutely VITAL to have the app installed and 
keep an eye out on the information coming through. 

We as a school are trying our best to keep you informed 
at all times and provide you with the best guidelines 

and opportunities to ensure the children are safe and 
getting the most out of their learning. If you have not 

already done so, please install the app on your phone. If 
you require any help, please contact the school office.  

Contact Details 

 If you have changed any of your contact 
details you must inform the office as soon as 

possible so your child’s details can be 
updated. Please note that it is vital for us to 
have your child’s/your details in case of any 

emergencies.  

 

 West Ham Park for year 
1 on 22nd September 

   AM– Zakariya  PM— Vrushab 

   RC– Noah   RDR– Zoya 

   RM– A’rielle   RMC– Tayyiba 

   1I – Riyon   1K– Hana 

   1L–  Alisha  1W– Isaiah 

   2G – Bilal   2L– Ellie 

   2SO– Malia  2SA– Shabbir 

   3F – Kaezia  3B– Olayinka 

   3O – Antonia  3H – Ianis 

   4A– Samuel  4GM– Claire   

   4G –Yaqoub   4M – Ibrahim 

   5CB - Zawata  5C – Fareed 

   5PB - Iyaz   5T – Leonardo 

   6A – L’Rya  6C – Kaci-Ann 

   6K– Chace  6R – Dalila  

   Sycamore / Oak Class— Sulayman 

          Stars that SHINE 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

Yom Kippur (24th
-25th 

Sept)   
Mercy  

Assembly Next Week 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 630 

Julia Donaldson— 737 

Roald Dahl—350 

Charles Dickens— 982 

Team Points: 

 Put your child’s name on 
their extra clothing, so that 
it can easily be recovered in 
the case of it being lost. 

 

 Monday 18th & Tuesday 
19th September—
Earthquake Appeal for 
Morocco. Staff will have 
buckets in the playground 
at the start and end of the 
school day. Please give if 
you can and you choose.  


